
Curfew rumours dismissed

     The Government today (August 3) dismissed rumours on the Internet
concerning the implementation of curfew in the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region. The Government said the rumours are totally unfounded.

http://www.government-world.com/curfew-rumours-dismissed/

